INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
We Protect Hoosiers and Our Environment.
100 N. Senate Avenue < Indianapolis, IN 46204

(800) 451-6027 + (317) 232-8603 * www.idem.IN.gov

Eric J. Holcomb Brian C. Rockensuess
Governor Commissioner

June 28, 2024

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
Tim McKee

John Manville, Inc.

814 Richmond Avenue
Richmond, IN 47374
tim.mckee@JM.com

Re: Fugitive Dust Emissions Warning Letter
Johns Manwville, Inc.
Plant ID 177-00006
Richmond, Wayne County

Dear Tim McKee:

On June 22, 2024, the Indiana Department of Environmental Management
(IDEM), Office of Air Quality (OAQ), received a complaint alleging that fugitive dust
emissions were crossing property boundaries in violation of 326 IAC 6-4-2 at 814
Richmond Avenue in Richmond, Indiana.

Please be aware, 326 IAC 6-4 prohibits fugitive emissions with only a few
exceptions. IDEM has not identified a violation of 326 IAC 6-4 at this time. However, if
a violation is observed after the receipt of this letter, legal action may be pursued.

Please direct any questions to Rebecca Hayes, Compliance Inspector, by email
at rhayes@IDEM.IN.gov. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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Wymar[i- Clark, Section Chief
Air Compliance Section 1
Office of Air Quality

RM ID: 113055
ACES ID: 298802

Enclosure: Fugitive Emissions Rule, 326 IAC 6-4

cc: Wayne County Health Department
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